
It was a convivial and dignified event with singing of HKU’s “Union Song”,
alumni of several generations sharing anecdotes about campus life, exchange 
of news about latest career and personal development, endless flashes
accompanying enthusiastic photo-taking and video-taping, and even mass
hypnotism conducted by a professional hypnotist on a group of voluntary
participants.
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Re-united in
North America

Donating from North America

Friends of the University of Hong Kong, Ltd (“Friends”)
is incorporated as a not-for-profit charitable

organisation based in the United States under the US
Internal Revenue Code, Section 501 (c)(3). “Friends”
facilitates donations from American citizens (or residents)
as well as corporations and foundations in support of the
University’s various development programmes. Donations
towards “Friends” are eligible for a US tax deduction and
counts towards membership of the HKU Foundation.

For details, please visit: http://usfriends.hku.hk

The University has just been prescribed by the Canada
Customs and Revenue Agency as a qualified donee

outside Canada. With this status, Canadian
citizens/corporations can contribute directly to HKU.
Official donation receipts will be issued for tax deduction
purposes under the Income Tax Act of Canada. 

For enquiries, please contact mayw@reg.hku.hk

Highlight of projects supported through 
the “Friends of HKU”: C V Starr Scholarship
Fund for international exchange

A big family gathering joined by several generations of HKU alumniA big family gathering joined by several generations of HKU alumni

Board members/administrator of “Friends of
HKU”: (front from left) Dr Lawrence Ng, Professor
Kan Yuet-wai, Mr Peter Lo, Mr Patrick Tse; 
(back from left) Mrs Phoenix Tse, Ms Kitty Wong

Last October, the New York alumni chapter organised a two-day joint function
attended by nearly 100 alums and friends in North America (New York,

Northern California, Boston, Washington DC, Ontario...). The itinerary included
informal dinner, Broadway shows, a visit to “Ground Zero”, a trip to the biggest
factory outlet, and the climax reunion dinner.

Miss Jacqueline Willis (BA 1969), Hong Kong Commissioner, USA, was 
the guest of honour at the reunion dinner. She spoke of Hong Kong’s latest
economic and social developments and was joined by Ms Sarah Wu
(BSocSc 1978), Director of Hong Kong’s Economic and Trade Office in New
York. Professor Kan Yuet-wai (MBBS 1958; DSc 1980), President of
Friends of HKU, Ltd, also addressed the participants on the mission and vision 
of “Friends”.

Miss Jacqueline Willis
addressing the audience
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Visit to Ground Zero which was then clear of debris and construction of new
foundations had started




